Thankyou to everyone who took time to complete the questionnaires the other week. Thankfully on the whole everyone was happy with how things are, I appreciate your kind words of support and suggestions for new activities and will look into them.

Membership remains stable; we enjoy welcoming friends from Tyneholm every week and since our last AGM, Shelly and William have joined us. We will continue to work to encourage new members.

Office bearers have agreed to continue in their present posts

To all helpers and committee, I would like to say a huge thank you.

AOB, would anyone like to raise any other points
(Close the meeting by thanking everyone for coming.)

